
 

                         

March 12, 2024 

To        Board of Education (Public Meeting) 

From Ray Velestuk, Secretary-Treasurer/CFO  

Re Property Disposition – CORE and ITC Update 

 
 
This report is presented to the Board for information. 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
As approved by the Board of Education at the February 13, 2024, regular Board Meeting, staff have 
commenced the consultation processes regarding the potential disposal of the Centre of Resources for 
Education (CORE), and Information Technology Centre (ITC) sites. 
 
A public information meeting is being held on Wednesday, March 13, 2024, to share this information with the 
public.  This in-person meeting will also be made virtual via Microsoft Teams, and can be accessed through 
the calendar on the School District’s website. 
 


